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The MSE were split into different events and designed for specific target groups.

The first event took place on 02/11/22 for coaches in the Start2coach programme.
During this day, refugees were trained to become coaches and were placed as co-
coaches in various sports clubs. The participants discussed the coaching methods of
the different sports clubs and discussed which Simcas guidelines could be applied or
improved. At the end of the event, the participants said they wanted to keep in touch.
The idea is to organise regular meetings to follow up on the implementation of the
Simcas guidelines.




The second training course was held on 27/11/22. The target group was refugee women
who wish to become coaches. The event focused on the sports training aspect of the
Simcas guidelines. The idea was to provide practical tools to be used once they become
coaches.

In addition, a discussion on the social integration of refugees in Germany was organised
with other local organisations close to Chog that work with refugees and migrants

The storytelling film was shown and the guideline "team up with stakeholders" and how
to work with stakeholders in the future were explored.

The last local conference took place on 18/12/2022. This multiplier sports event was
also the closing event of the Simcas project. The target group of this event was more
open. It was an opportunity to present the Simcas project as a whole and reflect on the
work done during the pilot event and discuss how to continue the project.
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